
The IMO International Maritime Law Institute wishes to inform all its
readers that the 2022 Assembly of the Comité Maritime International (CMI)  
will take place in Antwerp, Belgium on the afternoon of Friday, 21 October
2022, preceded by a two-day conference organized jointly by the CMI and
the Belgian Maritime Law Association.

Wednesday, 19 October 2022, has been set aside for meetings of the
CMI’s International Working Groups and Standing Committees, which will
be open to all delegates and where the recent work of the CMI will be
reviewed and showcased.

CELEBRATING 125 YEARS OF PROMOTING
UNIFORMITY OF MARITIME LAW:

CMI ASSEMBLY AND CONFERENCE, ANTWERP,
BELGIUM, 18-21 OCTOBER 2022

IMLI ALERT 



The Executive Council will hold its first non-virtual meeting in three years on
Tuesday, 18 October 2022, and after the meeting ExCo members will have the
pleasure of inviting delegates and their partners to tour CMI headquarters and
attend a preconference champagne and oyster reception.

A plenary to approve the new General Average Guidelines (and security
wordings) has been scheduled for Friday morning, 21 October 2022, and the
Conference work programme includes the Berlingieri Lecture delivered by Past
President Patrick Griggs, as well as sessions on Arrest of Ships, Judicial Sale
of Ships, MASS, Polar Shipping, Fair Treatment of Seafarers, Electronic
Transport Documents, Maritime Law Issues in Courts, Unified Interpretation of
Test for Breaking Limitation, presentation of the yCMI and IMLI Essay Prize
Winners, and a yCMI programme.

Registration is now open and delegates can
register on the webpage https://na.eventscloud.com/ereg/newreg.php?eventid=675950&

sponsorship opportunities and packages available for the Conference can be
found at https://www.cmi2022antwerp.org/partnership


